
 
Activity News 
 

ICT Mahidol welcomed a team from Institute of Molecular Biosciences for 

MU AI Center visit 
 

 
 

On 23 August 2022, the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 

University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean, together with Lect. Pagaporn 

Pengsart, Deputy Dean for Engineering and Systems, as well as Lect. Snit Sanghlao, Assistant Dean 

of Engineering and Infrastructure, gave a warm welcome to executive team and instructors from 

Institute of Molecular Biosciences, Mahidol University led by Prof. Dr. Narattaphol 

Charoenphandhu, the Director, during their visit to the MU AI Center, ICT Building, Salaya Campus. 

The objectives of this visit were to discuss and exchange ideas on multidisciplinary research. 

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/mb-visited-mu-ai-center/  
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